
Fancy joining us for a cuppa and a 

piece of cake? 

 

Want to buy cakes to share with 

your family and friends? 

 

Want to catch up with friends and 

meet other parents? 

 

Come to Myton Park Primary 

School Hall on Friday 24th October 

from 9am – 10.30am. 

 

If you can’t make it, we’d love it if 

you could bake for us.  How about 

using a spooky theme? 

 

 
Every cuppa and slice of cake 

helps!  Remaining cakes will be 

sold at the end of the day. 

In the run up to Christmas, we’ll launch our regular 

accumulator where the lucky winner receives half of 

the proceeds.  Watch out for tickets being sold on the 

playground. 

 
All aboard the Polar Express!

Get your golden ticket ready and join us for a 
magical Polar Express Film Night on Thursday 4th 
December, 3.30pm – 6.00pm 

Children from R-Y6 are invited to bring their 
cosiest pyjamas and snuggle up with a cup of 
delicious hot chocolate as we journey together to 
the North Pole on the big screen. 

✓ Hot chocolate 
✓ A chance to buy sweets/crisps 
✓ Cosy Christmas atmosphere 
✓ A magical evening 

Tickets: £2.  Letters will be sent out soon! 

Don’t miss this chance to step into the magic – 
just remember… the bell still rings for all who 
truly believe.


